Diocese of Westminster

EDUCATION SERVICE

3 March 2022

Dear Susan,

Congratulations to you, the governors and all of the staff and pupils of St Agnes Catholic Primary School on
this excellent inspection report.

The report highlights very well the School’s journey over the last three years and the hard work undertaken
to provide outstanding Classroom Religious Education for your pupils. It was wonderful to read that the
stimulating and creative RE curriculum leads to engaged and enthusiastic learners. The time and care taken
to develop teachers’ subject knowledge is hugely beneficial to the whole community and has certainly had an
impact on the pupils’ experience of RE. There is a definite strive for excellence, but of particular note is the
emphasis on religious and theological vocabulary. | have no doubt that your focus on religious literacy will
continue to aid pupils when they attend secondary school and enable them to engage with religion and
spirituality throughout their lives. Pupils are afforded a rich Catholic experience and are rightly proud to be
members of the St Agnes community.

As always it is the quality of leadership, the vision and inspiration of the head and her leadership team,
together with governors, that enables a school to ensure pupils receive the very best quality of Catholic

education.

The report has now been published on the Diocesan website; it is therefore ready for you to share with
parents and to publish on your own website.

| know you have given me some feedback already, but | have attached a monitoring form for you to complete
and return to me. We want to improve the quality of what we do and any further reflections on the process
will help us with that.

With every good wish and warmest congratulations.

Kind regards,

Nancy Conoboy
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